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We kindly ask that you wear a mask when on the school premises. Thank You.

Welcome back children and our Rokeby families,

It has been wonderful to see all of you again over this past week. You have all
r( settled fantastically back into your classrooms, routines and learning. All of your
\ L\ N \ class teachers have been telling me about the amazing feelings work and
mindfulness activities that you have been doing.

You are all incredible, resilient super stars!
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World Downs Syndrome Day and Comic Relief Red
Nose Day.

5 On Friday 19th March we will be celebrating both

We are asking you to join us by wearing non school uniform, you
could wear brightly coloured clothes or odd socks! There is no dona-
tion required for wearing your odd socks, brightly coloured clothes just join in!

As we have limited the amount of things children bring in from home with
Covid 19, we are politely requesting that they do not wear any additional
accessories such as a red nose.

If you would like to make a donation to Comic Relief Red Nose Day, then
please follow the link on the classdojo whole school story page.

COVID-19 Rokeby Primary Contact line:

07388055396

IMPOTANT: If vou have taken a COVID-19 test, please send your
results to the nhumber above.

This is for both negative and positive results. If you are unsure on whether your child should be
attending school, please refer back to last weeks newsletter or visit the GOV.UK website where
you can find the latest in COVID-19 updates. We ask that parents are following the governments
social distancing guidelines at all times.

Rokeby Primary is part of the Stowe Valley Multi Academy Trust. K
Tel: 01788 814399 Email: rokebyprimary@stowevalley.com Stowe Valley




@ ‘Egqg’-citing news

On Monday we had six duckling eggs arrive. Fingers crossed they will all start hatching in a few
days. EYFS and KS1 are keeping a very close eye on the duckling eggs. They have been setting
up the brooding cage ready for the ducklings. We will keep you posted on what happens next.
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PE Kit

To minimise movement around school, on your child’s PE day, we ask that they attend school
in their PE kit. They may also wear their school jumper with their PE kit if they wish.

Your child will be doing PE on the following day:

Nursery: Wednesday Year Three: Thursday

. H -
Reception: Wednesday ' €ar Four: Friday -
Year One: Wednesday Year Five: Thursday ®
Year Two: Friday Year Six: Wednesday \
- & On a Friday all children will need to be in their PE kits
o A 2 G as have Yoga for the whole school.
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With the weather showing more signs of
spring please don't forget to bring a

water bottle daily.

Rokeby Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of
children and young people and expects

everyone to share this commitment.




